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The Valley Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 15th December 2023.    

Our Weekly Winners! 

Here are the names of our shiny stars, crowned winners in our celebration assembly 

over the last two weeks. Well done to you all 

Stars of the Week 

Class 1: Zoe and Aura. 

Class 2: Joel G and Henry. 

Class 3: Conrad and Reuben. 
 

Our Dojo Champions are: 

 Class 1: Orla and Phoebe. 

Class 2: Ella. 

Class 3: Theo and Sophia. 
 

Our Dojo Runners Up are:  

 Class 1: Marlie and Zoe. 

Class 2: Wilf and Matthew. 

Class 3: Lola and Lyla. 
 

Head teacher Award:  

Harry and Max.  

 
 

Lunchtime Award: 

Violet and Phoebe.  
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Attendance. 

Geraldine the Giraffe is always looking for a classroom to rest in. As an incentive 

towards our attendance in school, the class who has the highest percentage fortnightly 

will have Geraldine spend two weeks with them.  

Our winning class this week is Class 2 - well done! 

 

Lateness. 
 

Please may we remind you that our school day begins at 8.45am when the doors open 

to children. They remain open until 9.00am. Children should arrive at school between 

these times, to ensure that they are marked present and do not incur ‘late’ marks. 

Lateness is recorded on children’s attendance and it is important that they are on time.  

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

A Time to Reflect and Remember. 
 

Many of you will be aware of the sad news within The Valley Primary following the 

passing of a parent and wonderful member of the wider school family last week. 

  

We are sure that you join us as a school community in sending love, thoughts, best 

wishes and prayers to family members and friends at this sad time, and also in offering 

support and kindness as we move forwards together. 

  

When our lives are touched by special people, we remain constantly thankful. 

  

With love to all, 

  

The Valley Team. 
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The Valley Christmas Fayre – Saturday 9th December 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTFA Christmas Fayre was a great success with a massive total 

of £467.47 raised.  

We thank you so very much for your support and donations. It 

certainly did get everyone in the Christmas spirit!  

 

A special thank you to the choir, Joslyn Plant, the PTFA, parent 

volunteers, Santa, members of the community, RLC Face painting , 

stall holders, staff and children who gave up their time to support 

our wonderful school today.  
 

https://www.facebook.com/JoslynPlantUK?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXJEdFsfMOc-NplvpJZntWEh1Pw-8Hi1damVw4KxGKY_3zg-GClBO_jiRNazI76Cm1oBlLpszYi45XxcMn7qKk0-lZCmafmkZywpMfaW8LF6b6Gjk4LXxfTnf8r2hVg0nlWlceZmRD_z-Ad8i6ig0GSvlzy6w3G2OXHr0RfcAPpfoAwhH3ieC_CwEwqZu7vqdU&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093002215574&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXJEdFsfMOc-NplvpJZntWEh1Pw-8Hi1damVw4KxGKY_3zg-GClBO_jiRNazI76Cm1oBlLpszYi45XxcMn7qKk0-lZCmafmkZywpMfaW8LF6b6Gjk4LXxfTnf8r2hVg0nlWlceZmRD_z-Ad8i6ig0GSvlzy6w3G2OXHr0RfcAPpfoAwhH3ieC_CwEwqZu7vqdU&__tn__=-%5dK-R
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Oakamoor Christmas Carol Concert – Monday 11th December 

2023. 

A huge well done to our wonderful choir who shone so brightly at Monday’s Christmas 

Carol Concert held at the Oakamooe Village Hall. It was lovely to be invited along and 

to have the opportunity to come together with our local community. The choir 

delighted their audience with Jingle Bell Rock, Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer, 

Rockin’ Around the Christmas Tree and Jingle Bells. Well done to you all! 
 

Applications for Reception 2024. 
 

Applications for Reception class places are still open. If your child is due to start school 

in September 2024, don’t forget to apply online by 15th January 2024 at 

www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education. 

If you would like to come and see what our amazing school has to offer, please 

contact us to arrange a visit on 01538 702355 option 2, or email 

office@valley.staffs.sch.uk. 

Please share this with your wider friends and family.  

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.staffordshire.gov.uk%2Feducation%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2V2xJ4Jw9LOavNh-rykckJVC6nC0h6CbFKdKEyBAy3FXFSqOdkM3QF04M&h=AT2bbVC9FZYiSyJPLozaKbpF581dvjIq-UsMlxDLyWuTYY375vxpwr1CN_xFeeVq_gV4psyg7Bqd3ktm7MAc-UX5OLjxF1u_Kvn5FiR87g71BMeS61B0Pg2Ho-JL1M27XEuZ&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3jkajH4mK5pPf9hQyTm2881iSJKzC8rl6D2NmhmlnGjCx4kbJhRURLsccNTwBjpeU2xV61ig0p0wK3Qz_xpfkkV5LGiGwtkrOlCq1Zl8hQN42CIALXmJTXTgwEC3c9knjCBOXto8A98pVWD4yECRuqn6bWx4Nxcuu1YaFd7bL5C2Ko310L8fmrzrp4bNmCygnREa7wi6CO
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It’s Beginning to look a lot like Christmas….. 

The School Council felt no pressure as they went along to select our Christmas tree this 

year. Travelling on the minibus, Mrs Jones and the School Council chose a wonderful 

tree that we all had fun decorating once it arrived back in school. 
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Our New Year Lunch Menu by Edwards and Ward. 

 

Edwards and Ward have shared the new year menu with us ahead of entering 2024. 

The dishes above will be served by Kat on the first week back after Christmas.  
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Community Classes and Christmas Camp Days to support 

students' wellbeing. 
  

As we all know, mental health and the need to support children with their wellbeing is 

ever increasing.  St Mary’s First School will be running a Christmas holiday camp day. 

  

On Friday 5th January, a one-day camp day will be delivered for children aged 5-11 at 

St. Mary's First School in Uttoxeter.   

 

Please see information below. 
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Diary Dates 
 

Autumn 2. 

 

15.12.23 – 9.30am Christmas Worship led by Reverend Sue – parents welcome to sing Christmas songs. 

15.12.23 – Reports sent out. 

18.12.23 – Nativity Dress Rehearsal (all costumes to be in school please). 

19.12.23 – Last swimming session for Class 3 and last Forest School session for Class 2. 

20.12.23 – Christmas Dinner Day. 

20.12.23 – Whole School Nativity 2pm and 6pm (letter has been sent out). 

21.12.23 – Whole School trip to Derby Arena – Mother Goose – pupils to be in school no later than 8.15am 

please. 

22.12.23 – Christmas Party Day (letter has been sent out). 

22.12.23 – Break up for Christmas. 

 

Spring 1. 

 

08.01.24 – Staff Inset Day 

09.01.24 – Welcome back after Christmas. 

11.01.24 – CADSSA A League Netball 

18.01.24 - CADSSA A League Netball 

22.01.24 – Young Voices Birmingham – selected choir members. 

23.01.24 - CADSSA A League Netball 

25.01.24 – Year 2 Multi-Skills at The Cheadle Academy. 

29.01.24 – Y3/4 Swimming Gala. 

30.01.24 - CADSSA B League Netball 

02.02.24 – NSPCC Number Day – Dress as your favourite number! 

06.02.24 – Y3/4 Netball Development 

09.02.24 – Launch of Science Reading Challenge. 

09.02.24 – Break up for half term. 

 


